Reference No: E109/97/68; Date: 07/04/88

Circular 7/1988:- Civil Service Society
A Dhuine Uasail

| am directed by the Minister for Finance to refer to this Department's Circulars 21/69 and 10/76
concerning the payment of subscriptions to the Civil Service Society through deductions from pay.

2. The Civil Service Society has now notified this Department that the Society is to be closed down
and that subscriptions should no longer be deducted from the pay or pensions of staff after 31 March
1988. Departments should, therefore, cease making deductions in respect of the Civil Service Society
after that date.

3. Please bring this Circular to the notice of all staff.
Mise le meas

Séamus O Ciosain
Runai Cunta



